
Dear Parents, 
Our attendance for this week ending 17/03/23 was 92.2% which is still below our school 
target of 96%. Only one class, Y6 is in the green zone and they are our attendance winners 
with 97.8% - well done!  
The punctuality award this week is shared by Y5 and Y6. 
Can you please try to get your child in every day as every minute counts!!  
Don’t forget your children need to arrive before 8:50 am every morning.  
Gates and doors close at 8:50 am so aim to arrive at 8:45 am please. 

GREEN = 96%+,      AMBER = 95% to 96%,    RED  = Less than 95% 

REVIEW DAY WEDNESDAY 29th MARCH 1:15pm-5:30PM 
Please make sure your child is picked up from school by 1:15pm. Doors open 1:10pm 

There will also be reviews taking place on Monday 27th March 3:15pm-5:00pm and  
SEND reviews will take place on Monday 27th and Tuesday 28th March.  

Appointments will be sent out next week. Please make every effort to attend as  
unfortunately, we cannot arrange reviews on any other days. 

NEWSLETTER 17th MARCH 2023 

 

Y6 
97.8% 
GREEN 

Y5 
92.0% 
RED 

Y4 
94.7% 
RED 

Y3 
90.7% 
RED 

Y2 
88.9% 
RED 

Y1 
89.7% 
RED 

R 
91.4% 
RED 

Whole 
School 
92.2% 
RED 

Thanks for your support 
Miss Hegarty 

 

SING UP ASSEMBLIES 
 

 Y1-Y3 PARENTS — WEDNESDAY 22nd MARCH 2:15 PM 
Y4-Y6 PARENTS — THURSDAY 23rd MARCH 10:00AM 

 
Both performances are the same and  
all children (Y1-Y6) will be taking part  

Could I please ask that you attend only one performance.  
 

Due to health and safety and also fire regulations, we have to 
 limit numbers in the school hall.  

 
Please remember that doors will open 15 minutes before each  performance and will 
close when the performance starts. Unfortunately, we will not be able to reopen the 
doors for any latecomers. 
  
For safeguarding reasons, please do not film or photograph children during the 
performances—pictures will be shown on the school website.  
 

Thank you for your co-operation and support. We look forward to seeing you.  

NUMBERS DAY 
We raised £138 in support of NSPCC on our Numbers Day. 

A big thank you to everyone who contributed. 


